STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 o Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-080189

March 23, 2009

Stephen Dyer

Vice President, Manufactunng
Agrium U.S. Inc.

13131 Lake Fraser Drive S.E.
Calgary, Alberta T2J7E8
Canada

Dear Mr. Dyer:

Re: Review of Agrium U.S. Inc. Public Awareness Plan

Thank you for your letter of February 29, 2008, addressing the findings of our inspection of -
Agrium’s Public Awareness Program for the Kennewick facility. We accept Agrium’s revised
Public Awareness Program. Docket PG-080189 will be closed as of March 23, 2009.

A follow-up field inspection of your Public Awareness Program will be scheduled at a future
date

~ We thank Agrium’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this inspection. If we
may be of further assistance or if you have any questions, please contact Lex Vinsel at
(360) 664-1319.

Anne F. Sm/){\ W

Pipeline Safety Director

Sincerely,

cc. Carter Hope, Agrium U.S. Inc.




